
 

 

 

Coding Club 
Grades:​ 3, 4, 5, 6  

Tuesdays ​from 2:50p.m – 3:50p.m 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

Mrs. Graham will be offering a Coding club to students in grades Third through 
Sixth on ​Tuesdays​. Coding club will be starting on ​November 29, 2016​ and will run 
through ​February 28, 2016​.  

Students will be offered to improve their skills in coding by using the Google CS First 
program and Scratch software.  

Please return the slip below by ​November 22, 2016​ ​to sign your child up. 

*Please try not to sign your student up for more than one after school activity on any 
given day. 

*Also, be advised that ample interest and participation are necessary in this club or it 
may be subject to cancellation.  

 

✂------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-- 

My son/daughter _______________________, Grade _____, will be attending ​Coding 
Club​ on ​Tuesdays​ from 2:50 p.m. to 3:50 p.m.  

My son/daughter ________________________________will 

□​ Go home on the bus □​ Be a walker 

 

_________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 


